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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 

 

Welcome back students!  If you have any questions during passing periods, there will be 

staff available around campus.  Let’s have a wonderful school year! 

 

If you were active in last year’s GSA Club, come to the club organization meeting today 

during second lunch in room 609. See you there! 

 

Speaking of clubs: If you are interested in the Drama Club, please see Mr. Carroll in room 

609 before school or after school to give your input on meeting days and times. 

 

And now….more about clubs: you can find out about all the wonderful clubs here at 

Standley coming up on Friday, September 8 during both lunches with ASB’s annual Club 

Rush event. You can get information or even join some clubs. See you at Club Rush! 

 

P.E. Classes are meeting in the following locations today and tomorrow: 

 

Dunn – Room 405 

Hartin – Room 312 

Sacchetti & Timpson – Activity Room 

 

Standley Middle School Athletics start next week!  Basketball and Track and field are 

currently taking sign-ups!  Please visit sdusdathletics.com or look for the QR codes around 

campus for sign-up information!  Make sure you sign-up by tomorrow! 

 

Have a Tremendous Tuesday! 


